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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Bidjigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

We have upgraded the rail infrastructure near 
Hurstville Station to allow trains to cross over 
from one track to another. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We have one more weekend of work at Hurstville 
before project completion. 

Between 6am Friday 21 June and 2pm Monday 24 
June 2024, we will be completing final electrical 
upgrades and removing redundant infrastructure 
inside the rail corridor. 

We will use existing compounds on Forest Road 
and Woniora Road for deliveries, storage of 
materials and equipment, worker briefs and 
parking.  Please see the map on the back page for 
visual reference.  

Contact us 
For more information, please call the Project 
Infoline on 1800 684 490, the 24-hour 
Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465 or 
email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
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Location of work area 

Sydney Trains are also working in the area during this time. For more information on work being completed 
by Sydney Trains, please phone 1300 656 999 or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity 

 

http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity



